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         CONSERVATION COMMISSION FIELD SITE WALK 

June 10, 2023 

  

The Town of Hudson Conservation Commission members will be performing a field site walk of land 

located at 17R Richman Drive on June 10, 2022 at 9:00 a.m. The purpose of this site visit is to 

evaluate the overall esthetic quality of the land for potential conservation considerations.  

  

Members of the community are invited to attend. 

 

Next Regular Meeting:  Monday, July 10, 2023 at 7:00 p.m.  

  

William Collins   

______________________________   

  William Collins, Chairman  
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